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BOX 459 GRAND CENTRAL STATION
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10017

June 15, 1969

To my younger friends in A.A,

On this occasion of your 12th
International Conference, please have ny
warmest greetings and congratulations.

Besides, I want every one of you to
know that in recent years I have found
nothing for greater inspiration than the
knowledge that A.A, of tomorrow will be
safe, and certainly magnificent, in the
keeping of you who are the younger generation
of A.,A. today,

With great affection for you all --
and my God bless you, and A,A., forever.

Always devotedly,

Bill Wilson

12th Int, Conference of Young People
2202 St, James Street
Philadelphia, Penna,



